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Reception 
class had 

a 
wonderful 
time at the 

Vue 
Cinema in 
Westfields 
watching 

The 
Grinch! 

 

 Registration is now OPEN for Adult English classes 

 At Macbeth Street, a 5 minute walk from Flora Gardens 

 Information available in Arabic, French, Italian, Polish, Portuguese and Spanish at 

http://www.hfals.co.uk/english-and-esol/#english_welcome 

 Register here: https://www.lbhfadmin.com/interviews-online.asp 

 Or telephone 020 8753 3600 and ask for an interview 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
attended Flora Gardens 

Cinema Night. The Parents, 
Family and Friends of Flora 

Association managed to 
raise almost £500! This will 
be spent on a much needed 

new roof for the 
Association’s shed. 

http://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/
http://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/
http://www.hfals.co.uk/english-and-esol/#english_welcome
https://www.lbhfadmin.com/interviews-online.asp
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Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be starring in a 

production of Prickly Hay on Friday 6th December at 2.30pm in 
the School Hall. Parents, family and friends are invited to watch 
as they put on a festive musical performance. Tea, coffee and 

mince pies will be available to buy. 

 
Monday 9th December at 2.45pm 

Y1 – Y6 will showcase what they have 
been learning in music this term and 
we will hear from our wonderful choir. 
Parents, family and friends are invited 

to come and support our pupils. 

 

   

 
Further to the 

email regarding 
the collection 

next month, bags 
have been 

handed out to 
pupils today and 
we have spare 

bags if you need 
them. Please 

help make this 
our best 

collection yet! 

Parents will be receiving letters if 
their child is wearing incorrect 

uniform.  This includes PE kits and 
jumpers/polo shirts without the 

Flora Gardens logo. 
The next stage is a meeting with 

the Head.  
 

The Correct PE Kit 
- P.E. t-shirt in House colour with school logo 
(please ask the office if your child is unsure of 
their House) 
- Green P.E. shorts/tracksuit bottoms/leggings 
– available to buy from major supermarkets, 
online shops including Amazon and many 
sports shops including Sports Direct. 
- Green gym bag with school logo 

- Black plimsolls/non-branded trainers. 

Nursery – Liana & Teodora 

Reception – Victor 

Year 1 – Alioune 

Year 2 – Noah 

Year 3 – Iqlas 

Year 4 – Mariam 

Year 5 – Jana 

Year 6 – Musa 

PE – Pasha & Kiyah 

Music – Chelsea 


